
To 

The Principal, 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENI (B&R), HARYANA 
Omce of Executive Engineer, 
Provincial Division, PWD B&R Be., Faridabad. 
Tele -0129-2288187 

GROUND FLOOR: 

Email ID: pwd-cepdl-faridabad@ hy.nic.in 

G.B.L. Convenet School, 
Dabua Pali Road, Sector-49, 
(village Bhankri) Faridabad. 

Memo No. S Dated: 
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MAAYANA 

pnd 

Subject: NOC for building structure stability safety certificate for G.B.L. Convent 
School, Dabua Pali Road, Sector-49 (Village Bhankri), Faridabad. 

Reference:-Your office letter. No. GBL/2023-24/07 dated 16.05.2023. 

BuLDIRNGS& AOADS 

In the connection of above cited subject, it is submitted that the above 

said school building is inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub 
Division No.3, PWD B&R Br. Faridabad along with Sh Siddharth Dev,Junior Engineer 
of this office on dated 01.06.2023. The school building are having ground floor& first 

fioor. Following are the features of the building observed during the inspection of 
the school: 

At ground floor there are 9 no. Classrooms, I no. Principal office, I no. Councilor 
office, l no. Boy's toilet, l no. Girl's toilet &01 no. staircase are exist in the ground 

floor level. 

2 no. Rooms, 1 no. Stage. I no. Owner Residence, 1 no. Canteen with Guard room. 

FIRST FLOOR: 

At first floor there are 10 no. Classrooms, 1 no. Boy's toilet, l no. Girl's toilet &01 no. 

staircase are exist in the first floor level. 

The building is constructed with frame structure having RCC column, 

beams slab and 9" thick load bearing outer walls. The structure stability certificate 

has been also enclosed, which issued by Vipin, Structural Engineer, Design Matrix 



o.Approved), Project Management, Structure Design & QUantity Estimafion on 
daied T0.05.2023. The fire NOC has been issued by the Assistance Divisional Fire 

Omcer/ire Station Officer, Fire Station Sector-15, Faridabad letter No.FS/2022/770 

dated 17.10.2022valid upto 16.10.2025. The Hygiene Certificate is also issued vide 
Dr. Minakshi, Medical Officer, PHC Anangpur, Health Department letter dated 
15.05.2023. 

Keeping in view all the circumstances and the documents sUbmitted by 
the applicant, the building is seems to be safe. The building safety certificate has 
been issUed to the above mentioned school for the time period of one year. The 

periodical inspection of the school building must be ensured. 

DA/Nil 

Endst. No. 

DA/Nil 

Dated 

Copy forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division 
No.3, PWD B&R Br. Faridabad for information and necessary action w.r.t. his office 
letter memo no. 886 dated 30.05.2023. 
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ExeUivetngineer, 
Proyincial Division, 
PWO BaRBr Faridabad 

Executve Engineer, 
Provincial Division, 
PWD B&.R Br Faridabad 
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